
BRADLEY COUNTY PIKE ROAD DEPARTMENT 

MISSION STATMENT 

With a dedicated emphasis on Public Safety, Commerce, and Environmental 
Conservation, the Bradley County Road Department is committed to meet the 

Transportation needs of Today while Planning for the needs of Tomorrow. 

Bradley County, Tennessee is located in the southeast corner of the state and is approximately 
338 square miles. The 2010 US Census has the county’s population at 98,963. 

The office of Bradley County Pike Road Superintendent was created by the Private Acts of 
1947, Chapter 354. The road department’s central office is located at 508 Withrow Road S.W. 
and the dispatch and vehicle maintenance facility is located at 752 Pleasant Grove Road S.W. 
in McDonald Tennessee. The department has 65 full time employees and an annual operating 
budget of just over $6,000,000. 

The Pike road department is responsible for the maintenance and repair of 749 miles of 
county roads and 216 bridges. (State and local).


